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GLOBAL MONTELLO GROUP CORP. 800 South Street, Suite 500 P.O. Box 9161 Waltham, MA 02454-9161 ph: 781-894-8800 fx: 781-398-9000

February 1 6, 201 8 . .. , . .

“-r

VIA EMAIL (to: steve.frink(puc.nh.gov and A1-Azad.M.Igba1(puc.nh.gov)
AND FEDERAL EXPRESS

Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission (NHPUC)
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 0330 1-2429

Re: Global Montelto Group Corp. (“GMGC”) — Competitive Natural Gas
Supplier Annual Assessment Report (“Report”)

Dear Sir/Madam:

Enclosed please find GMGC ‘ s completed Report for the 201 7 calendar year
pursuant to NH RSA 363-A:2, II. As you are aware, GMGC sold its natural gas supply
business to Sprague Operating Resources LLC (“Sprague”) on February 1 , 201 7. GMGC
had operated in two utility territories in New Hampshire — (i) Energy North (Liberty
Utilities), and (ii) Northern Utilities. Despite the sale having occurred on February 1,
201 7, the customer poois for each applicable utility were not fully transferred from
GMGC to Sprague until May 3 1 , 20 1 7 for Energy North (Liberty Utilities) and June 30,
201 7 for Northern Utilities. Therefore, the Report only reflects sales made during
January 2017 through June 2017.

Should you have any questions regarding the Report, do not hesitate to contact
either me (via telephone (781) 398-4455 or email ahankins(globalp.com) or Phil
Segaloff, GMGC’s Associate General Counsel (via telephone (781) 398-4436 or email
psegaloff(globalp.com).

Sincerely,

Alisha Hankins
Senior Corporate Paralegal

Enclosure

CC (via email only): Phil Segaloff, Esq.
Amy J. Gould, Esq.
Jane Michalek

www.globalp.com


